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NEWSLETTER

I hope that the holidays were relaxing and enjoyable family times for you all. We have been

fortunate to have a summer of fantastic weather.  It is great to see all the children’s smiling

faces back at school, and hearing about the things they have been doing over the holidays.

Welcome to all the families and children who are new to our school in 2021. I am sure that you

will have a wonderful time at Marina View School, and I look forward to meeting you during

the year.

We welcome new staff members, Jaime Pagni (Year 1 - Rm Tahi Rua), Emma Parkinson (Year 3

- Room 32), and Olivia Leask (Year 5 — Rm 19).

We are really looking forward to a great year of learning in 2021. There is already a positive

feel with a buzz of activity and excitement about the term ahead, throughout the school.  

Each syndicate will have their own particular focus which I am sure will give our children lots

of rich opportunities and experiences, to develop as active learners.  

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

MEET THE TEACHER AFTERNOON
Next week we are having 'Meet the Teacher' afternoons in the classrooms. We invite you to

come along. Please see times below.

FEBRUARY

16th        Meet the Teacher Afternoon

             Years 2, 3 & 4

18th       Meet the Teacher Afternoon

             Years 5, 6, 7 & 8

26th       Y7/8 Tag Zones

WELCOME TO THE 2021 SCHOOL YEAR

MARCH

4th   Y3 Trip to MOTAT

4th    Y6/7/8 Swimming Trials - Massey High

9th    Y8 HPV Immunisation Talks

11th    Y7/8 Softball Zones

25th   Y6/7/8 Swimming Zones

26th   Senior Athletics Day

Thursday 18th February

Team Moore:        Y5 in R17 @ 3.15pm

Team Oldham:     Y6 in R22 @ 3.45pm

Team Broadhurst: Y7/8 in FLS @ 4.15pm 

Tuesday 16th February

Team Ashford:            Y2 in Room 7 @ 3:15pm           

Team Johnston:          Y3 in Room 12 @ 4.00pm   

Team O'Reilly-Dodd:  Y4 in Room 12 @ 4.00pm
SUNSCREEN 

REMINDER

A reminder to please apply

sunscreen to your child before

coming to school during these

hot summer months.

We are continuing to follow Covid-19 Level 1 health & safety guidelines from the Ministry of
Health and the Ministry of Education and continuing with good hygiene practices. A reminder
to ensure the wellbeing of all, children and staff should stay at home if they are feeling unwell
(coughing, sneezing, runny rose, headache etc). Any people presenting with symptoms of
sickness at school (students or staff) will be asked to return home and contact their doctor if
necessary.

HEALTH REMINDER - COVID -19 LEVEL 1



LEARN TO ROLLER SKATE CLASSES

Tuesdays 5.30pm – 6.15pm during school terms.

Trusts Arena Indoor Courts 5 & 6, Cost: $8 per skater – includes skates. No

pre-registration required. Attendance can be casual, or a term rate is

available. Adults are also welcome (Adults class 5.30pm – 7pm, $10 per

skater). For more info contact Leanne on leanne.raffles@gmail.com or

021739953, or check out our website www.sporty.com/AWRSC

WEST AUCKLAND FOOTBALL CLUB REGISTRATION DAY 2021

Sunday 21st February 12:00pm – 3:00pm

Brains Park, 7-9 Tamariki Ave, Kelston

Contact: Debbie McLarin: 027 764 5502 or Kate Crawford: 0212 440 778

Email: westaucklandafc@xtra.co.nz

The Munch Box

Available three days this term Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

LUNCH ORDERS

JUNIOR READERS (YEAR 1-4)
Please ensure your child returns their reader each day so

they can be issued a new one. We have had many books not

returned which can be a huge cost to the school so we

appreciate your support with this.

School hats are compulsory for Term 1. MVS Caps and

bucket hats can be purchased online at

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-

view-school or the office, and are $18 each. Please ensure

your child's hat is named clearly.

SCHOOL HATS

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS Enroling Now for Term 1 - Starts 15th Feb 2021

Weekly programme including Athletics, Cricket, Touch Rugby,

Fun Frisbee & Fun Games

Years 0-4 students

Tuesdays 3:10pm - 4:10pm, 7 weeks, $98

www.kellysports.co.nz/upper-harbour

upperharbour@kellysports.co.nz,  022 462 8890

facebook.com/KellySportsUpperHarbour

ABSENCES
If your child will be absent from school, please notify the

school by submitting an absence on our school website

www.marinaview.school.nz. If we do not receive an

explanation we will send a SMS text message to the first

contact. Thank you for your cooperation, your child’s

safety is our priority.

JUMP JAM AUDITIONS
Auditions for the Year 7/8 Jump Jam Team will

start next week, with Miss Phillips at lunchtime

the library:

Tuesday 16th February - Year 7 & 8 Girls 

Tuesday 23rd February - Year 7 & 8 Boys 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
The Scholastic Book Fair will be on in Week 8.

Stay tuned for dates and times.

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations one of our Year 7 students Shan Liu, on

his latest Piano achievements: 

1st place for 2020 in the USA Kings Peak International

Piano Competition, competing against over 724

participants from 186 countries all over the world. 

1st Place for 2020 Belgium Cesar Franck International

Competition with approx 400 participants from 130

countries all over the world. 

A fantastic achievement Shan - well done! 
UNIFORM ORDERS
A reminder Marina View School uniforms are now available

to order online at

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-

view-school. We will have a set of sizes here in the office for

parents who wish to check sizing before ordering. We will

also continue to sell MVS hats and caps at the school office,

these are $18 each.

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school.
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TIDY TECH KIWI
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Your old, unused technology can help us fundraise!

We have signed up to the Tidy Tech Kiwi E-Waste programme, sponsored by HP New Zealand. Together, we will collect,

recycle and where possible repurpose devices such as printers and laptops and distribute them to developing countries

for use. HP will also responsibly recycle any hardware that has no value. 

Bring in all your unused technology and all associated cables and chargers - Laptops, Desktop Computers, LCD Monitors,

Digital Displays, Cell Phones and Printers to //LOCATION// during //DROP OFF TIMES//. 

HP will collect and assess a value for each item and all proceeds will be donated back to our school. And don’t worry -

ALL items are data sanitised and securely wiped upon collection. 

By participating in the HP Tidy Tech Kiwi programme our school is supporting zero waste to landfill and helping developing

nations get access to IT equipment to further education and business start-ups.

Tell your friends and family and help New Zealanders become Tidy Tech Kiwis!
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Please note some reminders below to ensure our children are safe during school drop off and pick up times.

1.) Please ensure you use the patrolled crossing morning and afternoon.

1.）请确保早晨和下午都使⽤巡逻道⼝ 

1.) 아침과 오후에 건널목을 이용해 주세요 

2.) Do not drop children off in the middle of road while waiting at the crossing.

2.) 等待过⻢路时，请不要在⻢路中间将孩⼦放下。

2.) 차로 운전중 학교앞 건널목에서 기다리실때 자녀분을 길중간에 내려주시면 안됩니다.

3.) Parking on the yellow lines is dangerous and against the law.

3.）停在⻩线上是⾮常危险且违法的 

3.) 노란점선이 있는곳에 차를세우는것은 위험하며 불법입니다 

4.) Do not use the hall staff carpark to drop off or pick up children before and after school.

4.) 上学前或放学后，请勿使⽤礼堂侧的教职⼯停⻋场接送孩⼦。

4.) 자녀분을 등교시킬때 그리고 방과후 데리러 오실때, 학교 홀의 직원 전용 주차장을 사용하시면 안됩니다.

5.) CHILD SAFETY FOR ALL IS IMPORTANT AT MVS.

5.）在MVS，孩⼦的安全对所有⼈来说都是最重要的 

5.) 학생들의 안전이 가장중요합니다
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

ROAD CROSSING & CARPARK SAFETY

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school

